## Re: Application for the 2015 Governor's Environmental Excellence Awards Available

Dear Mayor:

The Governor's Environmental Excellence Awards Program is New Jersey's premier awards program for recognizing outstanding environmental performance, programs and projects throughout the state. These awards recognize individuals, businesses, institutions, communities, organizations, educators, youth and others who have made significant contributions to environmental protection in New Jersey.

The Governor's Environmental Excellence Awards Program is sponsored by the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, the New Jersey Environmental Infrastructure Trust and the New Jersey Corporation for Advanced Technology, in partnership with the New Jersey State League of Municipalities.

Award winners will be honored at a ceremony in December, to be held in Trenton.

The 2015 application and other awards information is available at <a href="https://www.nj.gov/dep/eeawards">www.nj.gov/dep/eeawards</a>. Completed applications must be received at DEP by 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 30.

Questions about the awards program can be forwarded to DEP employee Tanya Oznowich by calling (609) 984-9802 or emailing her at <a href="mailto:Tanya.Oznowich@dep.nj.gov">Tanya.Oznowich@dep.nj.gov</a>.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Darcy, CAE Executive Director